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What’s On 
March 2024 
Weekly activities 
Mondays Youth Cell 6.30pm  
Tuesdays  Pilates 7.00pm & 8.15pm  
Wednesdays Busy Bees 9.30-11.30am  
Fridays  Pilates 8.30am & 9.45 am Aerobics 11.00am 
Other Dates 
Sun 14th   10.30am Worship with Alyson Ellis 
  6.30pm Churches Together Prayer time 
  At St Mary’s 
Tues 16th   Network 2.30pm at Church 
Sun.21st  10.30am Worship with Tom Boswell 
Mon. 22nd  Dementia Café in the Library 
Tues. 23rd Open the Book in Capel School 
Wed. 24th  Church ACM 
Thurs 25th  Luncheon Club 
Sat. 27th   Messy Church 3.30-5.30pm 
Sun 28th   10.30am Worship with Rev Steve Mann – Communion 
                           6.30pm Churches Together  Prayer Time – St Mary’s  

Network 
Our next meeting takes place next 

Tuesday 16th April at 2.30pm in the 
church coffee lounge.  

Our speaker, Deb Johnson, comes from 
the Lighthouse Project in Ipswich. She 
will tell us about their work supporting 

women, children and young people 
who have suffered abuse.  

Please let Judy know if you will need a 
lift. 

Oli's brain tumour recovery 
  

Many of you have been praying for Oli, 
absolutely no pressure, but if you feel 

able  you might be interested in 
supporting this GoFundMe, https://

gofund.me/8ef182a2. 
  

Even a small donation could help Seb 
Brett reach their fundraising goal. And 
if you can't make a donation, please 
continue to hold Oli and his family in 

your prayers. 
Thanks 

Kim  

https://gofund.me/8ef182a2
https://gofund.me/8ef182a2


From Margaret Mahato 

This is the link for Paul if any of you feel you could give. Thank you. 

MAF Scotland's 2024 Kiltwalk 

Press Ctrl +click on the above link will take you to MAF’s Just Giving page. Look 
for Paul Mahato’s name under their Fundraisers. 

Calum and Jordan 

Calum and I are celebrating our 2nd 

wedding anniversary this Sunday (14h 

April) 

Thank you to all who have shared their 

love, prayers and encouragement since 

we came to Capel x 

Jordan 

Bill Cole 
Bill Cole's funeral will take place on 
Monday 22nd April at Seven Hills 

Crematorium. The time is 9.45am. 
 

Please continue to remember Bill's 
family in your prayers. 

 
Tribute Site for Bill https://william-
ernestbyron-cole.muchloved.com 

Message from Alan Barnes 

Alan would like your continued prayers as he battles cellulitis and increased 

frequency of nose bleeds, both of which are restricting him from being out and 

about. He expresses his sincere thanks for your prayers, personal visits and the 

Church flowers  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/mafscotlandkiltwalk


       PRAYER REQUESTS 

Please pray for: 

Those who are not well 

   Please pray for Ezra, 18 month old son of James Brown - Ezra is home 

  from hospital and is making progress. He is still on antibiotics and 
  has to go to Ipswich Hospital daily. He is eating well and gaining 
  weight. Thank you for your prayers  

   Val Beer is now at home with care 24 hours a day . Judy has visited 

  and Val is aware we are praying for her and she values that very 
  much  

   Alan Barnes - now recovered from symptoms of Covid, but has other 

  problems, and still needs our prayers. Please see his note on the 
  previous page 

   Oli, still needing prayer 

   Jill and Steve Parker, especially for Steve 

    John, son of Gordon and Jean is now out of hospital and at home. He 

  still needs our prayers 

   Tina Wilson & family coping with several health issues   

   Chris Jowett was taken to hospital last Sunday (7th) afternoon with a 

  TIA (mini/transient stroke). He  recovered the movement of right 
  side of face, arm and leg with treatment and he returned home on 
  Monday with more tablets. But he is still very tired and needs to 
  be careful. Please pray for him and June.  

• Those members who are confined to their home or care home and not able 
to join in fellowship with us at Church - Bette, Nick  

• Those mourning the death of loved ones - Cheryll, David, and family 
mourning the death of their father Bill Cole who died on 28th March. Chris, 
Joanne, Sue & Ian France & family, and Anne & Gary Cornwell & Family 

• Our Leadership Team - our minister Steve Mann and our Stewards, Emma, 
Alyson, Maggie, Jon  

• The Youth Cell Group and Live Wires. Please pray for the young people to 
come along and that these sessions will help them on their faith journeys. 


